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Last Saturday, June 7th, after ten 
years, we once again celebrated a 
Pentecost vigil in our parish. It was a 
night filled with anointing, in which 
the Holy Spirit was once again 
poured out upon our community. 

We were joined by our pastor, 
Father Wilfredo Contreras; Father 
Álvaro Sáenz, who joined us from 
Rome; our choir Gens Dei; and the 
dance ministries Jeséd and 
Adoradores de la Fe from Puerto 

Rico, as well as Shekinah from 
Virginia. 

It was deeply gratifying to see the 
great participation of our 
community in this very special vigil. 


